
Friday 18th November 2022 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
 

Thank you for your time earlier this week to attend the Year 1, 

2 and 3 open classrooms.  It was great to see so many of you 

coming into school to look in books and speak to the teachers.  

The pupils were all very keen to show off their classrooms and 

their books.  

Thank you for supporting Children in Need today.  We are busy 

counting the money this afternoon so will confirm how much 

we have raised next week.  The pupils all look fantastic in their 

spotty outfits today! 

On Monday 21st November 2022, we will be showing         

England’s first match in this year’s World Cup for those pupils 

who are interested and would like to watch it. 

Miss Pitts,  

Head of School  

Venn Admissions Policy    

2024-2025 Consultation 

 

The consultation runs from Friday 

4th November until Friday 16th  

December 2022. 

 

School Admissions - Griffin Primary 

School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

91.56% 

 

EYFS/KS1  

1BC 

94.07% 

 

KS2  

6BA 

96.49% 

Important Information 

School times: 8.55am - 3.30pm 

Thursdays: 8.55am - 1.50pm 

Gates open at 8.35am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1/2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TW 

• White Door - 4TH 

• Blue Door - Year 5/6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Free School Meals 

 

Please use the link below to check 

if you are eligible for free school 

meals: 

 

http://www.hull.gov.uk/education-

and-schools/schools/free-school-

meals  

 

Meals cost £1.50 per day per child 

for pupils in Year 3, 4, 5 and 6. 

 

Reading Corner 

Due to the popularity of our monthly book swap, we are running low on children’s 

books so if you have any to donate, please drop them at the school office for Mrs 

Mitchell’s attention—thank you! 

The next book swap is on Thursday 1st December 2022. 

Children in KS2 completed an author A-Z challenge, it was so nice to see that      
children know a varied range of authors beyond David Walliams, JK Rowling and 
Roald Dahl.  We all have our favourites but we’re proud to introduce new authors 
and new books to our children! 

This week we have been re-organising the reading for pleasure books onto our new 
bookshelves and the children have already been enjoying choosing books to read. 

Nursery and Reception  

Stay and Play 

 

Next week we will be hosting stay and 

play sessions for parents in Nursery and 

Reception. 

• Tuesday 22nd November 9.30 - 

10.30am or 1.00 - 2.00pm  

• Wednesday 23rd November 9.30 

- 10.30am or1.00 - 2.00pm 

In these sessions you will be able to 

spend time with your child and speak to 

a member of staff to find out how your 

child is getting on. 

If you would like to book a place at one 

of the sessions, please either fill in the 

form sent out via Parentmail, or ring the 

school office on 794122. 

Christmas events 

 

The first Christmas event will be held 

on Friday 2nd December 2022 in the 

afternoon. 

We are inviting parents into school to 

help decorate t-shirts with their child 

ready for Christmas Jumper day on the 

8th December and to buy from a stall 

run by each year group. 

Refreshments will be available in the 

afternoon in the school hall.   

We will also be holding a tombola to 

raise money for the St. Philip Church 

Food Bank. 

More information about this event will 

be sent out in a letter next week.  
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